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Committee Name: Professional Development Committee (PDC)  
 

Committees identified goals for the academic year that aligned with the District and College Strategic Goals.  Please explain if the goal(s) identified are ongoing or were completed. 

 
PCCD Strategic Goals 2014-2015 Merritt College Goals Professional Development Committee (PDC) Goals Assessment 

A.  Advance Student Access, Equity 

and Success 

 

Goal 1: Create an environment of exceptional 

student access, equity and success. 

 

 

 

 

 

B.  Engage and Leverage Partners Goal 2:  Engage our community through 

respectful dialogue to create 

partnerships and opportunities for our 

students. 

Solicit input from the campus community for college-

wide professional development activities by 

December 1, 2014. 

 

 

 

Although the Committee did not have the opportunity 

to distribute a college-wide survey on professional 

development, a significant amount of feedback was 

collected from flex day workshop evaluations in both 

fall and spring semesters. 

C. Build Programs of Distinction Goal 3: Create and Implement effective and 

innovative programs that meet the 

diverse needs of our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

D.  Strengthen Accountability, 

Innovation and 

Collaboration  
 

Goal 4: Through collegial governance, support 

institutional communication, innovation 

and interdisciplinary collaboration. 

Identify an online platform (Merritt list serve) for the 

exchange of information and ideas among 

administrators, faculty, and staff by December for 

implementation by the January 2015 flex days. 

 

 

 

The Committee discussed possible platforms for a 

Merritt list serve and solicited technical advice from 

Alexis Alexander, but did not implement this project. 

PCCD Strategic Goals 2014-2015 Merritt College Goals Plan a college-wide August 2015 retreat, which will 

be finalized by May 2015. 

 

 

 

Development of a college-wide retreat in Fall 2015 is 

still in progress, with additional planning meetings 

scheduled for June 9 and 30. The Committee has 

identified October/November as a more suitable time 

for the retreat and expect to finalize plans during the 

fall semester. 

 


